
Submitter: Katherine Gladhart-Hayes MPH 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB80 

Groundwater contamination from CAFOs is a significant public health concern. It is 

critical that the senate support the health and well-being of Oregonians by regulating 

polluters and keeping our water supply safe. 


